
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
TO: Heritage Markham Committee 

 

FROM:  Regan Hutcheson, Manager-Heritage Planning  

 

DATE: May 12, 2021 

 

SUBJECT: End of Term for Select Committee Members 

       

 

As of April 21, 2021, the following members of Heritage Markham Committee have officially 

completed their appointed term on the committee: 

 Evelin Ellison (Thornhill) 

 Tony Farr (Thornhill) 

 Graham Dewar (Markham) 

 

Evelin was on the committee for two years in the early 2000s and then for the last six years (July 

2015 – April 2021.  Tony, a resident of the Thornhill Heritage Conservation District was a 

member for just over seven years (February 2014 to April 2021).  Graham also served for just 

over seven years (February 2014 to April 2021) and was Chair of committee in 2019 and 2020 

(including the Chair during the first year of virtual meetings).  All three members were very 

active contributors participating in site visits and architectural review sub-committees. 

 

At this time, we would like to acknowledge the contribution of all three members for their 

commitment to the Heritage Markham Committee and their support for the City’s heritage 

conservation program. 

 

Suggested Recommendation for Heritage Markham  
 

That Heritage Markham acknowledges and appreciates the many years of commitment and 

dedicated service provided Evelin Ellison, Tony Farr and Graham Dewar to the Heritage 

Markham Committee, and recognizes their outstanding contribution and effort in protecting and 

preserving the heritage resources in Markham. 
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